
Support for the Rocky Habitat Stewardship Bill (HB 3587) 
I am writing to express my strong support for the Rocky Habitat Stewardship Bill (HB 3587) 
in Oregon. This bill is a vital step towards preserving our unique and diverse coastal 
ecosystems. Oregon’s rocky habitats are home to a multitude of marine species and serve 
as critical areas for biodiversity and ecological resilience. 

HB 3587 emphasizes the importance of sustainable management and protection of these 
habitats, ensuring that they remain vibrant and productive for future generations. By 
supporting this bill, we are committing to the stewardship of our natural resources and the 
health of our marine environments. 

I urge lawmakers to pass HB 3587, recognizing the significant ecological, economic, and 
cultural value that Oregon’s rocky habitats provide. Let us take this opportunity to lead by 
example in environmental conservation and responsible stewardship. 

Thank you for considering my perspective on this crucial issue. 

Sincerely, 

Jill Marks 

Newport, OR 


